INS Saryu

c/o Navy office
Vishakhapatnam
AP- 530014

Letter of Apgreciation

Complete renewal of Helo deck paint scheme onboard was carried out by M/s
Asmacs, Visakhapatnam from 06-15 Jan 18 at Visakhapatnam.

It gives me deep pleasure to inform you that the professional work done by your
firm is highly praiseworthy. The friction test was found very satisfactory on
completion of paint renewal.

It is also submitted that as a part of renewal of paint scheme, hydro-blasting
was carried out at @ very short notice in a very professional manner.

On behalf of the ship’s crew, 1 strongly recommend the firm and wish them all
the very best for future projects.

/

Lt Commander
Flight Commander



